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August – October 2023 

 

 

Windham Downtown Infrastructure  

 Participated in North Windham Sewer project planning and engineering meetings 

Coordinated Congressional Designated Spending/EPA grant application process with 

Finance Director and Portland Water District 

Worked with property owners and developers on easement and ROW acquisitions for 

both sewer and transportation projects 

Held first sewer collection system property/business owners meeting to discuss sewer 

progress as well as the easement process going forward October 18th 

 

WEDC Real Estate pre-development site engineering and concept planning for: 

Former Transfer Station parcel 

Former Andrews School parcel 

Relocated North Windham Fire Station 

Resue of current North Windham Fire Station for economic development purposes 

 

Windham Economic Development Strategic Plan 

Coordinated and assisted efforts of Crane Associates with data gathering and business 

outreach 

Received draft plan update at WEDC Annual Meeting on October 18th 

Working with Crane Associates to finalize plan 

 

Marketing and outreach 

Developed reports on economic activity with Steve Harmon, Windham GIS, utilizing 

Placer Ai location data services 

Continued the summer Buy Local marketing efforts 

Continued the Downtown Windham infrastructure improvement/revitalization marketing 

in Northeast US region 

WEDC sponsored the October Sebago Lakes Region Chamber Business Break 
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Thomas Bartell 

Economic Development Director/WEDC Executive Director 


